Seasons Greetings,
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It’s Tweety (Rob’s airplane) and I can’t believe another year flew by.  It started off in an aquatic fashion, something the previous card author would have enjoyed.  “Who needs to turn off the water main to adjust the temperature valve in the shower?”, Rob thought right before he raced to the basement to do that very thing.  As they watched water drip from the speakers in the kitchen, Rob admitted it may have been a bad decision.  After returning from grocery shopping one afternoon, Ann discovered water gushing through the garage wall and thought an Ark needed to be built.  The supply lines for the laundry room had burst and flooded the garage and a portion of the basement.  Yes, the spring thaw should find the path of least resistance for draining, but not at the expense of the kitchen ceiling.  The only water that should be on your dining room table is in a glass, not dripping from the bottom of the chandelier.    
To soothe their frayed nerves they went to the beach for a week in May.  Sadly, on the last day, Ann got severe sun poisoning and for about a week had swollen arms that would have made Popeye jealous.  In an attempt to relax and recover at home; Rob and Ann bought deck furniture and spent a good bit of time out there reading and watching the wildlife in the backyard.  
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Rob and Ann’s guests will be glad they decided to gut the only remaining room untouched by last year’s renovation chaos.  They tell me the guest bedroom will be spiffy when completed, but I think the home improvement world is wearing them down.  The bright spot in the bedroom project was the purchase of a dryer exhaust fan.  The dryer had been taking over an hour to dry because of the distance the exhaust needed to travel.  Rob being the internet sleuth that he is, found an exhaust fan that sucks the heat out.  Now, the washer can’t keep up with the dryer as the clothes are drying in half the time.  You know you’re truly married when you get excited about household appliances.
After all the vacation and house drama Rob wanted a few “guy trips”; so off we headed to Sun-N-Fun and OshKosh.  We didn’t get to race, but I did catch up with my plane buddies in the parking area.  We also went to an RV formation weekend in West Virginia where Rob flew as the photo ship.
Since Ann didn’t want Rob to have all the fun, in September she and her siblings threw a surprise 80th birthday party for their mother.  About 50 people attended and the guest of honor was completely surprised.  
Hope this finds you healthy, happy and looking forward to 2008.

